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JOH-0356-13 

Mr John O'Hara QC 
Chairman of the Inquiry 

Our Ref: 
HYPW50/1 

Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT14GB 

Dear Mr O'Hara 

Directorate of legal Services 
PRACTITIONE~7S IN LAW TO THE 

HEALTI-I & SOCIAL CARE SECTOF? 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
OX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
25th February 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS· RAYCHEL 
FERGUSON (PRELIMINARY) 

I refer to the above matter, to your above-mentioned letter dated 29th January 
2013, and to my letter dated 21 st February 2013. 

My client, the HSC Board has now confirmed that it has been able to make 
contact with Mr Gormley. I am advised that, unfortunately, Mr Gormley has no 
recollection of events during this time. He has also informed my client that he 
has no recollection of ever having seen any documentation relating to the death 
of Lucy Crawford or any other child whose death is being investigated by the 
Inquiry. However, Mr Gormley has indicated that he will, of course, fully co­
operate with any requests made of him by the Inquiry. 

Yours faithfully 

\tffl~w-d · 
Wendy Beggs 
Assistant Chief Legal Adviser 
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